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LEGISLATIVE UPDATE
Better Care Reconciliation of 2017

June 23, 2017

On June 22, 2017, the Senate Republicans revealed the discussion draft of 
the Better Care Reconciliation Act of 2017, their plan to repeal and replace the 
Affordable Care Act. The bill will continue to change with ongoing negotiations 
until Tuesday, when the bill will have to be formally filed so the Senate can 
debate it by June 30. The Urban Indian Health Institute will release an analysis 
of the bill then. To read the bill, follow this link. 
To voice your concerns with the Better Care Reconciliation Act, contact your 
legislator. You can find your Senator’s contact information here.

http://www.uihi.org/download/Discussion-Draft-Senate-Amend-HR-1628.pdf
https://www.senate.gov/senators/contact/

